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 As one of the nation’s leading organ procurement organizations, Gift of Life 
Donor Program is proud to have collaborated with such an outstanding team of 
medical professionals on the first African American face transplant in U.S. 
history. We are honored to have coordinated this rare donation on behalf of the 
donor family and salute their generosity and selflessness. This donor not only 
transformed one man’s life, but saved three others through organ donation.  
Our thoughts are also with all of the recipients, that they find the healing and 
hope that donation makes possible. We urge everyone inspired by these stories 
to remember that more than 100,000 Americans are still waiting for a transplant 
and about 20 will die each day. To register as an organ donor visit donors1.org. 
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